20 June 2017

Mr. Don Watson, District Forester
NC Division of Forest Resources
1163 US HWY 1

Rockingham, NC 28379

Dear Mr. Watson:

On June 19, 2017, Chatham County Commissioners approved the FY 2017-2018 Budget, including
the allocation of $115,700 to the NC Division of Forest Resources.

| look forward to working with you in the upcoming year.
If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact me at 919.545.8300.

Sincerely,

CHATHAM COUNTY

Lewss 1 o b

Renee F. Paschal
County Manager

Cc: Vicki McConnell, Deputy County Manager and Chatham County Finance Officer



